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Hurricane destruction on Tortola, British Virgin Islands. Photo Credit: Geronimo Jones 

The following is the latest update on properties on Caribbean islands that took damaging blows from 
hurricanes Irma and Maria. Please note that changes occur daily. 

For further updates, visit the websites for the Caribbean Tourism Organization and Caribbean Hotel & 
Tourism Association.     

TURKS AND CAICOS 

Grand Turk had significant damage to its infrastructure and communications. The cruise port is closed. 

On Providenciales, Gansevoort Turks & Caicos will reopen on Oct. 5. 

Amanyara Resort will reopen on Oct. 20. 

Club Med Turquoise will reopen on Nov. 26. The resort is not accepting new bookings for stays from Nov. 
26 to Feb. 3, 2018, due to the high number of bookings during the winter months. 

Beaches Turks and Caicos is closed until Dec. 14. Guests are being reaccommodated at Beaches resorts in 
Jamaica or at any available Sandals resort. 

http://www.travelweekly.com/Gay-Nagle-Myers
http://www.onecaribbean.org/
http://www.caribbeantravelupdate.com/
http://www.caribbeantravelupdate.com/


The Palms, The Sands and The Shore Club reopen Sept. 30. 

The Somerset on Grace Bay welcomes guests with reservations though Oct. 14 and will take new 
reservations as of Oct. 15. 

Seven Stars Resort & Spa had no damage from storms, is open and accepting guests. 

Grace Bay Club reopens on Sept. 30 and West Bay Club on Oct. 1. 

Ocean Club West reopens for the season as scheduled on Oct 12 and Ocean Club will follow shortly 
thereafter. 
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